Port of Melbourne

Jorporation

VICTORIAN NOTICES TO MARINERS

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.

MELBOURNE, 21 December 2015
AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA

No. 258(T) - 2014
PORT OF MELBOURNE - WEBB DOCK
PORT CAPACITY PROJECT - WEBB DOCK EAST 5, WEBB DOCK WEST 1 & 2

Date: *21 December 2015 — 01 April 2016

Details: Mariners are advised that diving works will be carried out at Webb Dock West Berth 1
& 2, and Webb Dock East Berth 5.

Works will be carried out by Professional Diving Services and East West Dive and
Salvage.
Operational point of contact will be Chris Bier - 0427552912

Works will be carried out from 0700hrs to 1700hrs and will be coordinated around
shipping traffic.
Workboats will be moored overnight at Webb Dock East Berth 4 or off-site

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in Webb Dock.

Charts AUS 143, AUS 154 & 155
affected:

Further notice:  No Further notice will be issued.

ROY STANBROOK
HARBOUR MASTER

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010.
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account.

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the Port of Melbourne Corporation website, www.portofmelbourne.com
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